

Aston Tower Community Primary School

Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339

Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk
Website: www.astontowerprimary.co.uk

6th September 2024

Dear Parents,

It's great to have the children back in school and see you in the playground when you drop your children off and collect them. We hope you enjoyed the summer and that your families are well.

The children looked very smart in their uniform. Please keep up this high standard. If your child does not have the right uniform, a teacher will speak to you. Remember, school shoes and not trainers. Children must have an Aston Tower book bag which you can buy from the Office. Children should bring their book bags to school every day. They will change their home reading book on Fridays.

Attendance is very important. Your child should come to school every day unless they are very unwell. Please do not take your pupils on trips during school time or take them to the doctor, dentist or opticians on school days. We will allow time off for hospital appointments, but you must show the appointment letter or text to us as soon as you get it.

We will text you the day your child has PE. On those days, pupils must wear their PE kit to school.

Yours sincerely,

9 D Moore S Rai-Moore

Mr J Moore Mrs Rai-Moore

Headteacher Deputy Headteacher

Follow us on twitter 2 @Astontowerpri









